Muthoora, Leela

From: Jeremy Wootliff_

Sent: 26 March 2015 11:36
To: Planning
Subject: 2015/0838/T

Rotunda Tree Felling NW3 1DE
Application 2015/0817 /P

We live at the rear of the Rotunda and greatly appreciate the trees. We
strongly object to their felling. There 1s precious little greenery 1n this area,
the trees are good for the view, the air we breath and are very much part
of Hampstead's heritage. These are MATURE trees and would take a long
time to replace. Again, we object to the plan. Thank you.

Jeremy & Karen Wootliff

Jeremy Wootliff
Chatham House
90 Heath Street
London NW3 1DP
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